
 

 

  
7th December 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

 
 
As we approach the end of another productive term, I wish to inform you of the end of term arrangements 
for pupils. 
 
On Monday 17th December students will be able to purchase a traditional Christmas lunch from our recently 
refurbished dining hall (alternative provisions will be available). 
 
Continuing our Advent celebrations, the School Carol Service will take place on Tuesday 18th December at 
7.00pm at St Margaret’s Church, Dunham Road, Altrincham.  All parents are invited to attend and join staff 
and pupils in this traditional celebration of the festive season. 
 
School will close for students for the Christmas holiday at 12.20pm Wednesday 19th December, following an 
Honours Assembly. There will be no PREP Club available that day: all pupils will need to be off-site by 12.30. 
 
All students should return to school, ready for briefing at 08.40am on 3rd January 2019.  This will be Blue 
week. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you and your family a relaxing holiday and peaceful New Year. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Lee Bergin 
Headmaster 


